A Delegation from Al-Balga Applied University Visits The ASE

February 29, 2024

The Amman Stock Exchange) ASE) received a delegation from Amman University college for
Finance & Banking Sciences, Business Collage, Al-Balga Applied University as part of a scientific
field visit to the Jordanian capital market institutions (Jordan Securities Commission, Amman stock
exchange and Securities Depository Center) to review the work of these institutions and identify the
latest legislative and regulatory developments.

Dr. Malak Al-Jazazi, Chief of Communication and Public Relations Division from the Communication
and Media Department at the ASE, presented the nature of the exchange's work, in addition to the
most important recent developments witnessed by the market and future projects. This visit comes as
a continuation of the ASE's approach to enhancing the investment culture, and continuous
communication with the local community and spreading financial awareness. among citizens and
investors.

At the end of the meeting, the discussion was opened and the students ' questions and inquiries were
answered about everything related to the Jordanian capital market institutions in general and the ASE
in particular.
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